
I am extremely sorry to get this sad news. 

I have had the pleasure to work with Dr. Cristu since he started with INIS, and I have truly 

appreciated his professionalism and his valuable support to INIS during all these years. 

Dr. Cristu was a true believer in INIS and its benefits to Member States. I remember very well 

the valuable discussions we have had during the ILOs Meetings. 

I will always remember Dr. Cristu with great appreciation and respect. 

Please accept my deep condolences. Please also pass my condolences to his family. 

 

With my best regards, 

Taghrid 
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